
 

 

Mr John T Hill 
Director of Business and Skills 
The Cambridge and Peterborough Combined Authority 
 
10th June 2019 
 
Dear John 
 
THE UNIVERSITY OF PETERBOROUGH – Transition Funding request 
 
Thank you for your letter dated 5th June.  
 
On behalf of Peterborough Regional College, I note and acknowledge that the payment of 
transitional funding of £148,304 would be recommended to be made only in full and final 
settlement of all outstanding matters relating to the University project between CPCA, 
PRC and UCP. We agree to the approach outlined in your letter. I enclose a letter from 
UCP which now includes an additional paragraph regarding full and final settlement. 
 
On behalf of the Board, I would like to thank you for your support of the College.  
 
Kind regards 

 

 
 
Ian Jackson  
Chair of Governors  
 


